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Flood warning equipment stolen

Caledon OPP are looking for those responsible for the theft of flood warning equipment belonging to Credit Valley Conservation
(CvO).

Police report they were called out to alocation on The Grange Sideroad, between Highway 10 and McLaughlin Road Aug. 12 to

investigate the theft. They said some one stole a solar panel with an electrical box attached to a 15-foot tower. The missing
equipment is valued at more than $2,600.

Police are asking anyone with information about this theft them at 905-584-2241 or Crime Stoppers at 1-800-222-TIPS (8477).
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